APRIL 2024 VOL. 25, ISSUE 9

APRIL

Generations Performing Arts Center - Monthly Newsletter



25th ANNUAL RECITAL

We are so excited to be at Westerville Central High School for this year's recital! Recital assignments are found in the parent portal under our calendar and ticket order forms are due April 8th! Our students are excited and working so hard for the big weekend. We can tell you all are working at home, and we can see improvement every day! Keep up the hard work and get ready for a weekend of TONS of fun!







IN THIS ISSUE

25TH ANNUAL RECITAL

SUMMER AT GEN-PAC

PRE-REGISTRATION

DID YOU KNOW WE OFFER PRESCHOOL?!

FATHERS DANCE

APRIL 2024 VOL 25, ISSUE 9

APRIL BIRTHDAYS

Lauren Acocks, Windsor Antill, Piper Bender, Sadie Currington,
Gabriella DeLuca, Hayden Dennis, Lilian Donovan, Ruthie Duerson,
Sloane Fagnani, Javier Frias, Nora Grazier, Kathleen Heil, Rooney
Heiney, Lauren Holdren, Caitlyn Jackson, Lucy Jackson, Aria Johnson,
Toby Johnston, Emma Jonckheer, Elisabeth Jones, Amelia Kemp, Addie
Lanier, Henry Lavernuick, Audrey Lecklider, Sofia Lott, Kyle Mahoney,
Lindsey Mancini, Addison Moore, Emilia Norris, Renee Myers, Ari
Provenzale, Remy Provenzale, Talya Pyke, Meredith Remy, Charlotte
Rether, Meredith Scheiwer, Addie Schwind, Lucy Seas, Ryder
Shepherd, Charlotte Shipley, Ella Shroads, Emma Slusser, Ellie Strong,
Avani Tate, Ciayana Taylor, Evelynn Tourville, Tristan Trapasso,
Charlotte Trautman, Logan Vance, Griffin Veith, Elizabeth Weber,
Olivia Weber, Addison Weiner, Bryn Well

SUMMER AT GEN-PAC

Just a reminder as you make family plans that Generations offers summer programs. Weekly classes take place in June and our themed camps run through May, June & July. We have some exciting new camps this summer! This is a great chance to make big improvements and try out new subjects. Camps are available for registration now and classes will be available SOON!

Summer Camp Registration CLICK HERE

PRE-REGISTRATION

Pre-registration will be offered again at Generations for the 2024-25 season! Be on the lookout for details very soon! Pre-registration offers several benefits including the first opportunity to choose classes, entrance into a drawing for one free class for a year, a guarantee of the current class prices, and more! If you prefer to decide later, we will still be accepting regular registrations until the start of the next season. We look forward to working with your children next season!

DID YOU KNOW WE OFFER PRESCHOOL?!

At Generations, we are abundantly proud of our staff and the environment we have created for growing children. In pursuit of safe, nurturing, and exciting learning environments, we have spent a few years building our own preschool- On The Move. One of our own instructors, Jade Green, is in charge of this program. Jade, who graduated from Otterbein with a degree in Early Childhood Development, has spent the past several years building a strong curriculum geared towards active kids. The students learn their basics while participating in movement based activities. Several Generations families have taken part in this program as an early preschool option. We encourage you to call (614-943-5940) or email (onthemovepreschool@gmail.com) to learn more about this special opportunity!



APRIL 2024 VOL. 25, ISSUE 9



MARK YOUR CALENDARS

- · April 8th Recital Ticket Orders Due!!
- May 3rd Dress Rehearsal at WCHS (Schedule is posted in Parent Portal)
- May 17th & 18th Spring Recital
- · May 24th Come watch us perform at 4th Friday! 6PM
- · May 28th 31st First Week of Summer Camps: Princess Camp, Bluey Camp, Hip Hop & July 8th - August 2nd - Summer Camps! Tumble Camp, and Barbie Camp
- June 3rd 21st Summer Classes & Camps! Register Now!

- · June 15th Generations Pool Party at The Lakes Country Club Pool (All Gen-PAC families welcome!!)
- · June 22nd The Pride & Spirit of America (Join us for this very moving and patriotic performance!)
- · June 28th Come watch us perform at 4th Friday! 6PM
- · July 26th Come watch us perform at 4th Friday! 6PM
- · August 19th or 26th 1st day of the 2024-25 season

FATHERS DANCE

Attention, dads!! Join Miss Heather and other GEN-PAC dads on Thursday evenings from 8:45-9:30 PM beginning April 4th to learn a fun dance for the spring recital! This is a beloved tradition and the kids LOVE to see their dads join them on the stage! No need to register, just show up on Thursdays. We hope to

HAPPY SPRING



HAPPY SPRING!